
 

 

 

Brno, 8 January 2021 

 

Change in TECHAGRO and ANIMAL TECH dates 

 

Dear exhibitors, 

due to the ongoing unfavourable epidemic situation and government measures 
that do not allow the holding of mass events, and the persisting uncertainty 
about further development, the management of Trade Fairs Brno agreed with 
partner sectoral associations to cancel the TECHAGRO, SILVA REGINA and 
BIOMASS 2021 fairs and hold them from 3 to 7 April 2022. 

We have also agreed to postpone ANIMAL TECH, the National Show of 
Livestock and the National Hunting Exhibition to 27-30 June 2021. Both 
events thus return to their previous two-year periodicity and rotation of 
industry-oriented trade fairs for crop production and forestry in even years, and 
trade fairs for animal production in odd years. 

ANIMAL TECH, the National Hunting Exhibition and the National Show of 
Livestock will be expanded with the possibility of exhibiting, by way of 
exception, agricultural machinery for plant production and forestry, so that the 
presentation will be made possible for the interested exhibitors of TECHAGRO 
this year as well. 

For more information, see the press release attached. 

In the following days, you will be informed about the following steps and our 
team will sort the administrative issues related to the above change with you. 

We believe that further development of the situation in the coming months will 
already allow for the start of the expo season at the Brno Exhibition Centre. 

We are looking forward to meet you in person.  

Best regards, 

 

Jan Kuběna 

Business Director 

 

Lucie Vymazalová 

Project Director 

  

 


